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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Consultation to add a thirteen place nursery to All Saints’ Catholic Primary School for ages 3+ 

 

The titled consultation relates to the request to add a thirteen place nursery onto All Saints’ Catholic Primary 

school with the intention of the nursery being open to children from September 2022.  

 

It is our desire to provide an education for children of three years and above in our inclusive, reputable school. 

We would like to be able to extend our offer of education to children of the ages three and above to allow 

families to choose to send their child to All Saints’ from earlier in their education.  

 

We are a good school (Ofsted inspection, March 2017) with an outstanding religious character (Diocesan 

inspection, June 2017) and we feel that we can continue to provide high quality, inclusive education in keeping 

with the ethos of our Primary School. We expect to welcome families from the local area and many of those 

who already travel to our school. 

 

Historically, many have indicated that they would have liked to send their child to a nursery provided by All 

Saints’ and we often have local families, who are not yet affiliated with the school, asking whether we have 

nursery places for children who are aged three and above. We feel there is demand for nursery provision at All 

Saints’. Although there are other Early Years’ providers in the local area, there is not a local Catholic nursery 

for families to access.   

 

Our current Reception classroom will be increased to cater for a cohort of thirteen children alongside our 

Reception cohort and will be run as an Early Years Foundation Stage Unit with direct access to outdoor 

provision.  

 

Within four weeks from the date of publication, any person who would like to make any comments on the 

proposal can do so by emailing or writing to our Chair of Governors, Mr. Mark Symonds:  

 

All Saints’ Catholic Primary School 

Kitswell Road 

Lanchester 

Durham 

DH7 0JG 

lanchesterallsaints@durhamlearning.net 

 

Publication date: Friday 4th March, 2022 
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